









April 17, 2006

I am delighted to write with news that Barbara Edwards Farley has accepted my offer to become the Vice President for Academic Affairs and Dean of the College, effective July 1, 2006.  The countless enthusiastic nominations I received for Dr. Farley  along with the strong recommendation from the search committee of the Faculty Senate  confirmed my sense that she is a respected and valued colleague, whose academic leadership at Augsburg since 2000 has positioned her to be an important advocate for our faculty and students, and a core member of my leadership team for the College.

I am grateful to the several members of the Augsburg community who applied for the vice president position.  I learned a great deal about the College from them through their letters.  I also am grateful to the Faculty Senate – and especially its search committee (Tony Bibus, Mark Engebretson, Mary Kingsley and Lars Christiansen) – for its partnership in this important process.

Dr. Farley's appointment is for one year.  Early next fall we will launch a national search for a chief academic officer who will assume office in July 2007.

Please join me in congratulating Barbara Edwards Farley on her appointment as vice president.  I very much look forward to working with her and learning from her about the core academic work of Augsburg College.

My best wishes.

Paul Pribbenow

